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I am urging you to listen to what Oregon voters have said in the past and continue to 

say about the Oregon kicker. These funds should be returned to tax payers and 

business tax payers in the case of a surplus. Many voters, myself included, have lost 

faith in the state’s ability to properly manage the already large amounts of taxes 

collected (looking at you Multnomah Co) and these overages should be returned to 

the tax payers.  


